
BRAD-CHEM LTD
REACH LEGISLATION

All materials relevant to Brad-Chem products were pre-registered for REACH by the required deadline of 1st December 2008.

These materials are now in the REACH registration process with the registration deadlines dependent on sales volume.  None are ‘substances of very high concern’.

Information on end-uses/applications and exposure scenarios received from downstream users was passed to the appropriate manufacturers/suppliers by the deadline of 30/11/2009.
If you require any further information please contact me at brian@brad-chem.co.uk or direct Tel. No. +44 (0)1942 267944.
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